
From: Jim Harris < >  

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 9:54 AM 

To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Palmberg rezoning application #PLRZ20240003 

 

Attention: LTC of Galiano Island. 

 

I am writing to support the application of Lief Palmberg for rezoning of his lot. Reference # 

PLRZ20240003. 

 

Galiano needs to support their small businesses in their plans to grow or our island will just 

become more expensive to live on and become more of a playground for the wealthy. If the small 

business can show that they are planning to grow respectfully of their neighbours and the 

environment, they should be encouraged to proceed. Lief will do this. Lief will also create new 

employment which this islands needs. I therefore fully support this application. 

 

Thank you, 

Jim Harris 

 

Galiano, BC,  

 


